

Riverside RV Village June 2019

AGM

The Annual General Meeting was held June 1st and was well attended by owners. Unofficial minutes are posted on the website. Your new Board is your old Board re-elected by acclamation.

President - Rob Berlando

Vice President - Ford Mallett

Treasurer - Valerie Summers

Secretary - Linda Mugleston

Park Operations - Vince Kostesky, Pete Threlfall and Bev McAllister

E Transfer

We are happy to announce that we now accept Interac e Transfer as a method of payment. Please use riverry@telus.net to transfer funds. We have set up the service to automatically deposit funds without requiring a password, but ask that you <u>put your Lot # in the message area</u> when you send your payment so that we can apply it to the correct account.

Golf Carts

The Board has revisited the issue of identifying golf carts and it has been decided that:

- There is no need to re-register your golf cart with us if you have already done so. If not, the form can be found on the website under Downloads.
- By July 1st please make sure your cart is clearly marked with 3 inch stickers indicating your lot number. Having them on the back and front would be the preferred placement, but if they are on both sides as requested previously that will be acceptable.
- As a reminder, please follow the rules laid out. We have already had complaints of underage drivers, speeding and damage to personal property due to careless operation of the vehicle.

Tarps and Second Trailers

It is now well past the long weekend in May so please make sure the second trailers stored on your lots and all colored tarps have been removed. Not sure of the rules, take a look on the website under Downloads and read over the Rules and Regulations.

Returned Mail

Please be sure to update your information with us if you change a mailing address, a phone number or and email. These are the only ways we can contact you and we often get two or three returned notices each mailout. You can contact us at: riverry@telus.net which is our only email address or by mail at PO Box 1689, Sundre, AB T0M1X0. Our website has a form you could also use by clicking on the blue i or you can drop a note in the mailbox at the Park Manager's mobile.

Visit our Website www.riversidervvillage.com

Upcoming Events

June 22nd - All park residents are invited to the clubhouse area after 8:00 pm. Bobby Gosse playing. Donations to the band gratefully accepted. Any questions check with Wayne at Lot 94.

July 5th - Work Party - Front Maintenance Shed - Details TBA

July19th - Loop 1 Challenge - Details TBA

Sept. 7th - Wind Up

Service Spotlight

Thank you:

- -to the nine volunteers who helped clear the area for the front maintenance shed
- -to Cari, Bob and Anderson for their donation of a barbeque
- to Barb and Vollman for their donation of a picnic table

The Social Committee is selling septic safe toilet paper as a fundraiser. This is the type of product everyone in the park should be using because of our low flow sewer system. If you wish to purchase please see the Park Managers. Let's all try to keep our system operating efficiently.